August 24, 2000

Dr. David Sansing
18 County Road 205
Oxford, MS 38655

Dear Dr. Sansing:

It was a pleasure to meet you at Monday’s meeting of the Advisory Commission
on the Mississippi State Flag and the Mississippi Coat-of-Arms. Your presentation
proved very informative. I failed to obtain a copy of your notes for our records and
future reference. If you are willing to share your written notes with me, I would
appreciate receiving a copy for my files.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Kelly L. Riley
Policy Liaison



